
 

 

Date 07.06.21 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Cancellation of the ski trip 
 
  
Due to the impact of the Corona Virus pandemic, Oasis Community Learning have taken the decision 
to cancel all residential trips abroad. Unfortunately, this means that the School Ski Trip to Austria in 
2022 is cancelled. I understand this will be a disappointment for both yourself and your child as it is 
for us.  There have also been a large amount of families who have withdrawn from the trip due to 
uncertainties surrounding travelling abroad and this has meant numbers are too low to run the trip. 
 
If the trip had gone ahead as planned, due to the high number of students that have voluntarily 
cancelled over the last few months, we would have had to increase the total cost of the trip by quite 
a considerably amount. The more students attend, the cheaper the costs. 
  
Please be aware that we will be contacting you all individually over the next couple of weeks to 
arrange a refund.  
 
I am very sorry for any disappointment that may have been caused.     
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mr McEvoy  
 
Deputy Principal 


